
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION OF DISTRICT’S FIRST (FINANCIAL INTEGRITY RATING 

SYSTEM OF TEXAS) REPORT  

 

DATE: October 16, 2012 

  
 
David Harwell, Director of Finance, will make a presentation regarding the District’s 2010 – 
2011 FIRST rating. 
 
In addition, a management report will be reviewed that includes all of the required 
information as established by the Commissioner of Education.   
 
The Public is invited to comment on the report.   
 
 
 
 
     ******************** 
 
No specific action is required by the Board of Trustees. 
 

 
    ******************** 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Hector Mendez,     H. T. Sánchez 
Superintendent     Chief of Staff 


